
Pikeville Independent Board of Education Special Meeting 

June 07, 2021 3:30 PM 

John Waddell Administration Building 

 

Attendance Taken at 3:45 PM:  
 

Present Board Members:    

Mrs. Ashley Brown  

Mrs. Brittany Ratliff  

Mr. Bill Staggs  

Mr. Joe Ray Thornbury  

  

Updated Attendance:    

Dr. Kevin Pugh was updated to present entering the meeting during the Superintendent Capstone 

Report. 

 

 

I. Call to Order   
 

Chairman Joe Ray Thornbury called the meeting to order at 3:45 pm and began by leading 

attendees in the Pledge of Allegiance.  

 

 

II. Public Comment   
 

None given. 

 

 

III. Action/Discussion Items   

 

A. Memorandum of Agreement with KVEC   
 

Superintendent David Trimble shared details concerning the proposed Memorandum of 

Agreement with the Kentucky Valley Educational Cooperative who has requested full time 

services of Instructional Supervisor Johnny Belcher. Mr. Trimble gave complimentary 

remarks of Mr. Belcher recommending the Board approve the agreement due to Mr. 

Belcher’s desire to accept the offer and his potential service to the region. 

 

Instructional Supervisor Johnny Belcher gave sentiments and praises for the Pikeville 

Independent School District remarking that many mentors have shaped him professionally 

over the course of his career spent entirely at Pikeville. Mr. Belcher shared his desire to 

fulfill a pursuit of purpose through a regional influence as his career enters its last stages. 

 

Order #1816 - Motion Passed:  Approve Memorandum of Agreement with KVEC passed 

unanimously by all present with a motion by Mr. Bill Staggs and a second by Mrs. Brittany Ratliff.   

 

 

  



B. Superintendent Capstone Report   
 

As an informational item and for completion of his first year superintendent’s mentoring 

program, Superintendent David Trimble reported on his growth throughout the year in this 

culminating event as it pertained to Kentucky’s Evaluation Standards for Superintendents. 

Mr. Trimble gave a touching account of his priorities as a father, husband, son, educator and 

administrator sharing details of a year in review that praised students, parents, community 

members, faculty, staff, administrators and board members in the district.  

 

Johnson County Superintendent, Thom Cochran who served as Superintendent Mentor and 

Kentucky Association of School Administrators (KASA) Director of Coaching and 

Mentoring, Fred Carter praised Mr. Trimble’s performance as he participated in the state 

required mentoring process for all of Kentucky’s first year superintendents. Mr. Carter 

reported Mr. Trimble’s successful completion of the program complimenting the Capstone 

Report. 

 

 

IV. Adjournment   
 

Order #1817 - Motion Passed:  Adjournment passed unanimously with a motion by Mrs. Brittany 

Ratliff and a second by Mrs. Ashley Brown.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

_____________________________________ _____________________________________ 

Joe Ray Thornbury, Chairman David Trimble, Superintendent/Secretary 

Pikeville Independent Board of Education Pikeville Independent Board of Education 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


